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26/09/2023  08:53:572023/2648/P OBJ Holly Smith Hello. 

I would like to object to this planning application.

I do not believe the council has used accurate information. The drawings submitted are misleading because 

they do not show our building (21 Belsize lane) at all. This obviously means that there will be a significant  

impact to our development and property. The proposed development also raises concerns of increased 

flooding into the garages at 21 Belsize Lane.

I do not support this planning application and I object to it moving forward.
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